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Hello
Taking groundwater on this scale in such an arid environment defies common sense.
The environmental risks are obvious ,even to a lay person, and to what end?
I request that this be assessed under the highest level of environmental impact (tier 3) so that the public can 
better understand potential impacts,

regards

Deane Spurge
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